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Dear council,

As a member of a resident of Berala, I am deeply concerned about the proposed Development
Application DA2023/0130 as it will have detrimental long-term effects on the community in the following
aspects:

- guaranteed increase in traffic volume that Lidcombe is incapable of handling

- potential odour and noise generated from the premise which is positioned in the heart of the Lidcombe
CBD

Henceforth, I do not support the proposed Development Application DA2023/0130 in any way, shape, or
form.
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